
October 2023 

Greetings for October 

 

Hello fellow members: 

Autumn is here and what a great time to get into your Corvette and take a ride and 
see the leaves changing color. The first part of October has some warm weather in the 
forecast, so enjoy that Vette while you can. There will soon be white stuff on the 
roads and nobody wants their Vette in the snow.  

I know that some of our members will be heading to a warmer place for the winter. 
Have a great winter and we will be seeing you in the spring. Keep us in your thoughts and work on 
some new activities for the club. We are always open to new activities. 

We still have some activities happening this fall that we can drive our Vette’s and enjoy them before 
putting them away for the winter. Here are a few activities that we still have scheduled for the year: 
   1. Rally, Dale and Carolyn Samuelson, Oct. 1st  
   2. Wiener Roast at Leon & Louise Gorsch, Oct. 7th  
   3. NICC Low Speed Event, Crystal Lake, IL., Oct. 14 &15th  
   4. Perryville Road Clean up, Oct. 21st  
   5. Tailgate party at Barb & Don Johnson, November 5th  
   6. Holiday Party, December 16th  

These are activities that are planned for October and November, so get involved. 

The NICC October 4, 2023, club membership was down over September attendance. The October 
meeting attendance was 23 members, including Zoom members.  

But remember all the activity that we enjoy would not be available without the members that set up 
and work so hard to achieve these activities. We are always in need of a helping hand to achieve the 
GREAT times that we have.  The club is always open for new ideas for our activity list of things to do, so 
speak up. 

Don’t forget the Photo Contest. Take pictures on your trips or any special events and send them to 
Preston Morgan. Photo submission information can be found in the newsletter. 

Remember this is your club, get involved and enjoy the time that we have together. 
Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, 6075 E. Riverside Blvd., Rockford on the first 
Wednesday of the month. The newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. I would 
love to see more members attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision 
making and to bring forth new ideas. Members are also welcomed to attend the Board meeting. 
Guests are welcome to attend the social hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast 
friend and have a good time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 

 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


